
 

 

Women In Construction Week 
The focus of Women in Construction (WIC) Week is to highlight women as a visible 
component of the construction industry. WIC Week also provides an occasion for 
NAWIC’s thousands of members across the country to raise awareness of the 
opportunities available for women in the construction industry and to emphasize the 
growing role of women in the industry. It is also a time for local chapters to give back to 
their communities. 

 

NAWIC, No. 1 of RI Celebrated WIC Week 2018 at Building Futures.  Members and 
supporter were welcome to set up booths representing their companies.  Attendees 
were able to network, enjoy light fare, and listen to the round table discussion by ladies 
that had graduated from Building Futures and are now working in the field. 

Traditionally WIC Week is held the 2nd week of March.  WIC Week planning starts the 
fall prior, contact your President for more information. 

 

 

http://www.nawic.org/nawic/WICWeek.asp
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